YOU’RE INVITED TO: FAMILY MATH NIGHT!
Dear Families,

On Tuesday, December 10th from 7:00-8:30 pm we will be hosting a Family Math
Night! Join us in the APR for a PTA meeting and a curriculum overview before breakout
sessions begin. These sessions are for parents/guardians only. Childcare will be
provided by Bar-T. You will be engaged in a lesson to understand the structure of
Eureka Math as well as how you can support your child’s learning outside of the
classroom with Eureka Math Parent Resources. Please complete this form to RSVP
by December 6th. We look forward to seeing you at our Family Math Night! If you're
interested in learning more info about Eureka Math prior to our math night or if you are
unable to attend, visit www.eureka.support.



https://forms.gle/skJgM1qohAappQRw9
https://greatminds.org/math/parent-support

